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Bill Analysis 

 

SB 1302 provides clarifying language as it relates to the Tax Commission providing notification 

to any state employee who is not in compliance with income tax laws that his or her wages may 

be subject to garnishment. The measure eliminates language requiring the state employee to 

receive 3 notifications prior to wage garnishment.  

 

CCR Changes 

 

The Conference Committee Report for SB 1302 completely substitutes engrossed language with 

the language described above.  
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